Great Easton C of E (Aided) Primary School Great Easton Dunmow Essex CM6 2DR

Tel: 01371 870219 Fax: 01371 870063

E-mail: admin@greateaston.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Claire Jackman

25th May 2017

Dear Parents

Relationship and Sex education

During the summer term the year five children, through PSHCE lessons, will be learning about the different aspects of relationship and sex education. This learning will build on the science teaching at the beginning of the year.

Mr Curtis and I will be holding an informal information session on Thursday 15^{th} June at 15:30 - 16:00. The meeting will take place in my classroom and we will be sharing the areas which will be covered and the videos which will be shown to the children.

There is no need to confirm if you can come, just pop along. If you have any question please feel free to email me (slawrence@greateaston.essex.sch.uk) and I will get back to you.

Yours faithfully

Stacey Lawrence and Rob Curtis

Stacey Lawrence
PSHCE Co-ordinator

